pennsylvania

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL
PROTECTION

April 15, 2020

The Honorable Brian K. Fitzpatrick
Congress of the United States
House of Representatives

1717 Langhorne-Newtown Road
Suite 400

Langhorne, PA 19047

Dear Congressman Fitzpatrick:

Thank you for your letter dated April 10, 2020, regarding a time extension request submitted
April 2, 2020, by Hanson Aggregates Pennsylvania, LLC. The Department also takes very
seriously its responsibility to the residents of the Commonwealth and values stakeholders input
in its decision-making process. The Department will give thoughtful consideration to the
information you have provided regarding this matter.

ncerely,

Gary A. Latsha
District Mining Manager
Bureau of District Mining Operations

cC! John J. Stefanko, Deputy Secretary
Daniel Sammarco, P.E., Director DMO
Michael Kutney, P.G., EGM
Craig Lambeth, Office of Chief Counsel
Patrick Patterson, SERO
Sachin Shankar, SERO
James Rebarchak, SERO
Shawn Mountain, SERO
Neil Shader, Director of Communications
Virginia Cain, SERO
Rob Fogel, CRRC DEP
Marianne Morano, East Rockhill Township Manager
Andrew Gutshall, P.G., Hanson Aggregates
Curt Mitchell, R.E. Pierson
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